
                                                                                                                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Communion—Next Sunday, March 13, the Lord’s Supper will be held at the Morning service. Be in 
prayer and thought this week as you look forward to celebrating this sacrament together. 
From Joshua and Victoria de Groot – It is with great joy we celebrate Micah's end of cancer treatment! 
God has brought us through a couple of very challenging years. We thank you all for your many prayers, 
words of encouragement, and gifts - for being the hands and feet of Christ. You have been a huge 
blessing to us. 
From the Deacons – This week the offering is for the work of GAIN Ministries as they respond to the 
crisis in Ukraine with their partners (a network of churches) in neighboring countries to Ukraine 
(Moldova, Poland, Hungary, and Romania) who are all setting up areas for Ukrainian Refugees.  
Dutch Canadian Burial Society Renewal —Current Members – your notice is in your Mailbox! Family 
membership is $60.00 a year, single membership (aged 18 – 25) is $30.00.  New members welcome up 
to the age of 40.  Dues must be received by March 28. Contact Mickey Van Seters @ 403.345.6042 
Directory Update – Please stop at the table in the foyer to check your directory information. 
Community Groups – Community Groups resume today.  Please ask to speak to an Elder if you need to 
know your group or be added to a group.   
Dessert Fellowship—On Tuesday, March 22nd from 6:30-8:30pm, the women are invited to enjoy 
coffee, tea, dessert, and some much needed, and long-overdue fellowship. Please let Victoria de Groot 
know if you plan to attend by Friday, March 18th. 
Next Quilt Day – is Thurs. March 10th, from 9:30-2:30 at the church. People needed to cut fabric (bring 
your favorite fabric shears) and one more person to sew (bring your sewing machine). Please join us as 
we fellowship together and make this quilt to bless another of our senior members. Lunch will be 
provided by Pastor Tom and Alice Houwelling. Please let Martha Albaugh know if you will be 
participating or have any questions. 403 715 9968 or malbaugh@live.com. 

“By treasuring Christ, Westminster Chapel desires to build a Grace 
centered home for His people who will share the gospel in Southern 

Alberta” 
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A Congregation of the Presbyterian Church in America (PCA) 
 

Sunday Morning Worship: 10:30am 
Sunday Afternoon: Community Groups 

We welcome you to our worship service today. 
If you are a visitor, you are especially welcome. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BE WITH ONE ANOTHER IN PRAYER, IN OUR BURDENS AND OUR JOY  
- Pray for Ron and Tamara Hoogerdyk and their family as they mourn 
the passing of Ron’s mother.  
-Pray for our seniors who live with the brokenness of mind and body. 
-Give thanks with Joshua and Victoria de Groot and their family, that 

Micah has reached the end of his cancer treatments, and for gift of 
God’s grace as He brought them through this difficult time.  
-Give thanks for others also who, by God’s goodness, are given healing.  
- Pray for our new members as they journey with us at WMC. 
- Please continue to pray for healing and renewal for Jacquie Andrade. 
- Pray for those who have the ongoing sorrows of grieving, that they 
may have the continuing comfort of God’s promises to His children.  
-Pray for the Search Committee as they continue to look for a pastor for 
Westminster Chapel. 
- Pray for Global Aid Network (GAiN) as they work to assist refugees 
from the Ukraine. Pray that this conflict comes to end soon. Pray that 
the Christian Church rises up to help out in the name of Jesus.   
- Pray for the Ebbers in Romania (MTW Missionaries we supported in the 
past) as they give aid to the Ukrainian refugees that come to their city. 
Give thanks for the Romanian people who willingly open their homes.  
- Pray for organizations at home and abroad, that they may bring both 
the daily needs of this world, and the truth of the Gospel.  
- Pray for our Community groups as we gather today. 
- Pray for Canada, and other countries, in dealing with the aftermath of 

Covid. Pray that peace and stability return. 
- Pray for a great awakening to stir the souls of individuals around the 
Globe. 
- Pray for persecuted Christians around this world, that they will have 
the Hope of Christ and be blessed by God in the perseverance of saints. 
 

10:30am Pastor Tom Albaugh 
 
Call to Worship: Psalm 111 
 
Prayer of Adoration  
 
Praise: Praise to the Lord the Almighty 
 
Praise: There is a Redeemer 
 
Corporate Confession of Sin 
 
Words of Grace 
 
Praise: His Mercy Is More 
 
Westminster Shorter Catechism 
 
Pastoral Prayer 
 
Praise/Offering: Ancient Words 
 
Scripture Reading: Haggai 2:1-9 
 
Sermon: Building Upon Ruins 
 
Praise: Come Thou Long Expected Jesus 
 
Benediction  
 
Doxology: Praise God 
 
 
 



Prayer meetings – Thursdays, 7:00pm, zoom invite by 
email. 
Women’s Evening Bible Study – Tuesdays at 7:00 pm at 
Westminster Chapel.  See Victoria de Groot for more 
information. 
Women’s Combined Bible Study – Wednesdays at 9:45 am 
at Amazing Grace. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

March Nursery 
Schedule  

Mom of the Month:   

Rudy DeGroot  

403-915-6210  

  

March 6th am.  pm.  

Amor Biar Community Sunday 

Ruby DeGroot   

Abouk Bair   

  

March 13th am.  pm.  

Tamara Hoogerdyk Teresa Selles 

Marian Tammminga Hannah Hoogerdyk 

Yar Biar   

  

March 20th am.  pm.  

Kristal Oussoren Anita VanDyk 

Nancy VanBezooyen Annalyn Koster 

Kamryn Toeters   

  

March 27th. am.  pm.  

Karen VanHill Cindy Veenstra 

Cheryl Winkelaar Bethany VanHill 

Hailey VanHill   


